
Ahpra 
 
RE: responding to the Psychology Board of Australia’s consultation 
paper 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
 
As a recent graduate, and counselling psychology registrar, I am 
concerned with the definition and associated competencies for 
counselling psychology, as they appear in the Psychology Board’s 
consultation paper.  I support the attached document developed by 
the College, in conjunction with counselling psychology program 
coordinators. I believe the amended definition of counselling 
psychology and associated competencies more accurately reflects 
the teaching and practice of counselling psychology in Australia and 
is aligned with recognised international standards for counselling 
psychology. 
  
 
 
 
Warm regards, 
Biljana Celeska  
Counselling Psychology Registrar 
 


